
To whom it may concern

I am writing to object to the proposal for a crematorium to be built on Firs Farm Wetlands & playing fields as 
stated in your proposal policy DM BG10 draft local plan.
I object because Firs Farm wetlands is a vital and well used recreational resource for local people. It is essential 
to the wellbeing and health to local residents in many ways. Taking away from this would be highly 
detrimental, destructive and unappealing for the area.

Yours sincerely

3201


